Two written answers from the
Department of Health and Social Care

I am continuing my questions to the Health department to highlight the 1lack
of specific costed plans to deal with the waiting lists and quality of
service issues that worry people. I am urging the Treasury to make the grant
of extra cash conditional on clear plans to deliver more and better service,
which in turn will need suitable workforce plans. The answers below confirm
there is plenty of management work to be done to set out what additional
better service they are promising and how they will spend the extra money
they have been granted.

The Department of Health and Social Care has provided the following answer to
your written parliamentary question (146529):

Question:

To ask the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, in the absence of a
manpower and recruitment plan, what steps the NHS takes to forecast its
spending needs for the year ahead. (146529)

Tabled on: 24 March 2022

Answer:
Edward Argar:

NHS England and NHS Improvement published the ‘2022/23 priorities and
operational planning guidance’ on 24 December 2021. This is supplemented by
technical guidance on the associated financial assumptions on which the
National Health Service should plan. Individual systems plan spending for the
year against allocations in response to this guidance and submit plans to NHS
England and NHS Improvement to aggregate into an overall NHS financial plan.
We expect the NHS to manage their spend within the overall budget in the
Mandate.

The answer was submitted on 29 Mar 2022 at 13:13.

The Department of Health and Social Care has provided the following answer to
your written parliamentary question (146531):

Question:

To ask the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, how often he meets
the Chief Executive of NHS England to review progress with reducing waiting
lists and other matters. (146531)

Tabled on: 24 March 2022

Answer:
Edward Argar:

My Rt hon. Friend the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care meets
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regularly with the Chief Executive of NHS England to discuss a range of
issues, including progress on reducing waiting lists.

The answer was submitted on 29 Mar 2022 at 13:15.



